une university hospital. I would like to talk to you after you see Kenneth. Dr. Don Carlos Peete 531 Argyle Building Kansas City, Mo. Dear Doctor Peete. Kenneth Thompson, one of our freshmen, was in the office this afternoon and I learned that he has very bad adenoids, tonsils, and some sinus trouble. Kenneth is a fine athlete and I want to do all I can for him. I'd like for him to call on you sometime so that I can know exactly what his condition is and advise him. He mentioned that he may have his tonsils removed in Kansas City during some vacation, but I thought after you talk to him that he might have that done here at the University hospital. I would like to talk to you after you see Kenneth. Sincerely, yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation PCA/PE Varsity Basketball Coach